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Introduction of a Design Variation Form for UIP/IGT Customers
	
1. Introduction 
Where a Utility Infrastructure Provider (UIP) or Gas Transporter (GT) makes amendments to a submitted design, revised documentation is required. In order to streamline the UIP/GT variation process changes are being made to utilise a standard document. This change is limited to design variations outside of the scope of the mains location process.
2. Overview 
When a Utility Infrastructure Provider (UIP) or Gas Transporter (GT) makes amendments to a submitted design, the design variation request form will capture these changes in a standard format.  
· UIP/iGT’s using this facility will be required to identify the applicable changes and extract the appropriate information from the tables within T/SP/NP/14/E.
· Where a design variation is raised through the portal, the design variation form will need to be provided along with any other supporting documentation. 
· On receipt of the variation request, Cadent will validate the information provided together with all other details in the normal way.
· Where errors or incomplete information is submitted, Cadent will contact the customer to advise accordingly.
· Where the design variation request form is valid, Cadent will provide an acknowledgement or revised paperwork back to the customer.
 
3. Implementation
 Implementation of this briefing note will apply for all requests received after close of business on 7th May 2019

The Design Variation Request form for UIP/iGT connections will be available within the forms section at the following addresses: 

https://cadentgas.com/business-with-us/igt-uip/fast-track-connections

https://cadentgas.com/business-with-us/igt-uip/quotations
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